Maiton Oi1 Company

Denver/Colorado ¢ Carlsbad/New Mexico

April 14, 1998

Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Rd.
Aztec, NM 87410

To Whom It May Concern:

a Mallon Resources subsidiary
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Enclosed are the logs for the Jicarilla 459-17 No. 9. 1 would appreciate it if you
would attach them to the completion report we mailed on April 9, 1998.

If you have any questions please contact me at 505-885-4596.

Thank You,

Christy Serrano
Production Secretary

¢ P.O.Box 3256 ¢ Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220 ¢ Phone: 505/885-4596 ¢ Fax: 505/885-0022 ¢



